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Department of Employment Question No. EMSQ17-001486 

Senator Rice asked on 02 March 2017 on proof Hansard page 42

Question

FWO - Domino's underpaid workers 

Mr Campbell: Where we identified a general underpayment, the intention was that Domino's 
would work with the franchise to deal with that and report back to us in due course on the 
findings of that referral. Where there is serious noncompliance, we do not refer it to Domino's 
or any other employer to investigate.
Senator RICE: Of those employees, how many would have come to you?
Mr Campbell: Again, I do not have those numbers to hand, but I am happy to take them on 
notice.
Senator RICE: Because it is a concern if you are basically just referring them to Domino's if 
there 

Answer

During the operation of the Domino’s Pizza Enterprises Limited second Proactive 
Compliance Deed between 4 September 2014 and 3 September 2016, a total of 19 requests 
for assistance from employees were received by the Fair Work Ombudsman.


